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McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

From: Nicholas.Curmi@boroondara.vic.gov.au
Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 2:35 PM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: No radioactive Waste dump

Dear Minister,

it is very disappointing to this issue up again. The community clearly opposed the SA waste dump proposal. Not just through
a few outspoken activist but through the state government and the majority of the states population. Please look beyond the
nuclear option clearly SA is a representative sample of Australia and their opposition to the waste dump needs to be taken as
nation wide opposition.

Thank you

Nick Curmi

Coordinator

Community Recreation Outreach Project

Leisure and Cultural Services

City of Boroondara
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